Date: 04/05/04

Minutes of Board of Selectmen’s Meeting
Meeting held at Antrim Town Hall -Office @ 7:00 p.m. on 04/05/04

Selectmen Present: Michael Genest-Chairman, Michael Oldershaw, Ben Pratt Qthers
in attendance: B. Prokop, C. Baker-Salmon, M. Morrow.

The seiectmen approved the minutes of the meeting of 3/29/04.

C. Baker-Salmon presented to the sefectmen a prepared statement regarding his and the officers of the
ambulance squads concerns about the attitude of the selectmen and the lack of communications with the
selectmen that have been, and are occurring under the present board. ( a copy of his statement is attached).
The selectmen responded by stating that as far as they knew Mr. Baker-Salmon may not have all the facts
as they actually exist. The selectmen will setup a meeting with Chief Beauchamp, Asst. Deputy Chief
Loverning, and Captain Baker-Salmon in the near future.

The selectmen agreed to send a thank you letter to the kids in Mrs. Bundy’s class at Great Brook school
thanking them for the nice job they did on the posters of Hazardous Waste Day.

The selectmen then heard a report from the Town Administrator of the overall flood damage and excellent
team work received from the highway, police, water & sewer, and health departments in getting our
problems addressed and taken care of. The state of NH Dam inspection department was also very
responsive and helpful.

The selectmen signed intents to cut, report of cuts, and intents to excavate forms, as well as payroll and
accounts payable for the week.

The selectmen review various correspondence.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



